March 17, 2021
FOIA REQUEST

CDC/ATSDR

Attn: FOIA Office, MS-D54
1600 Clifton Road, N.E.
Atlanta, GA 30333

FAX: (404) 235-1852

Email: FOIARequests@cdc.gov

Dear FOIA Co-ordinator,

This submission constitutes a request ("Request") pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5
U.S.C. § 552 ("FOIA"). The Request is submitted on behalf of the “Ligue Nationale pour la Liberte
des Vaccinations” (LNPLV), a non-governmental organization, to protect, defend and advance
health, particularly of children.

We seek information about the current pharmacovigilance related to the Covid-19 vaccines per-
formed by the CDC through the VAERS and the Vaccine Safety Datalink under the responsibility of
Tom Shimabukuro - CDC COVID-19 Vaccine Task Force Vaccine Safety Team

For the time period from 12/01/2020 through and including 03/17/2021 please disclose:

1. All reports / preliminary reports / correspondences and statistical tables related to the
disproportionality analyses done on the VAERS

2. All reports / preliminary reports / correspondences and statistical tables related to the
disproportionality analyses done on the Vaccine Safety Datalink (VSD Rapid Cycle Analy-
Sis)

for the Covid-19 vaccines currently used.
Fee Waiver

LNPLV qualifies as "a representative of the news media" and the documents sought are not for
commercial use. Moreover, this Request "is likely to contribute significantly to the public under-
standing of the operations or activities of the government and is not primarily in the commercial
interest of the requester[s]." 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(4)(A)(iii). LNPLV plans to disseminate the infor-
mation disclosed as a result of this Request through the media (https://www.infovaccin.fr/),
newsletters and press releases.
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